
December 15, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Nan Waffen 

4537 So. Chelsea Lane 

Bethesda, MD 20814 

 

Dear Nan: 

 

Per our conversation today, I have enclosed a copy of the press release and Clay Shaw’s journal 

excerpts that the Review Board made available in September 1997, along with the subsequent article 

that ran in The Washington Post.  I have also included literature about the Review Board and the 

JFK Collection. 

 

I hope this is helpful to you.  I will get back to you about the tapes that were given to the Review 

Board by Stephen Tyler after I have checked on their status. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 724-0088, ext. 253, if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


